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PLEASE JOIN US THIS SUNDAY AT THE WCC CENTRE OR ONLINE 

AT 10:30AM 
WOOLWICH COMMUNITY CHURCH YOUTUBE CHANNEL  

AND WWW.WOOLWICHCCHURCH.ORG 
THERE WILL BE NO ZOOM MEETING AFTER THE SERVICE 

http://www.woolwichcchurch.org/


 

5th    September SERVICE AT THE HALL 

ALL ARE WELCOME 

SERVICE IS ALSO LIVE STREAMED ONLINE 

12th September SERVICE IS LIVE STREAMED ONLINE 

19th September SERVICE IS LIVE STREAMED ONLINE 

26th September SERVICE AT THE HALL 

ALL ARE WELCOME 

SERVICE IS ALSO LIVE STREAMED ONLINE 

3rd   October SERVICE IS LIVE STREAMED ONLINE 

10th October SERVICE IS LIVE STREAMED ONLINE 
 

 

Requirements by the Community Centre for Services at the hall 

❖ Covid -19 cases are still rising, and all our users should be mindful of this fact. 

 

❖ All persons should not come to the centre if they are displaying any Covid 

symptoms  

 

❖ All users should use the NHS track and trace app on entering the building and 

follow the one-way system (if you do not have a smartphone we will have 

paper registration) 

 

 

❖ All rooms are to be well ventilated, and all persons are to continue to wash 

their hands or use sanitiser on entry, and where appropriate during use of the 

facility 

 

❖ If there are more than 30 persons and it’s difficult to socially distance, face 

coverings are expected to be worn (that means WCCers  in the congregation 

should wear masks as we are usually over 30 people) 

 

 

Staff at WCCC have been able to keep the Centre open throughout the 

Pandemic and Covid Secure and are wanting this to continue. Please cooperate 

to support this aim 



 

 

 

Advice from the WCC Leadership 

 

❖ Please respect the Community Centre’s request for   people to keep socially 

distanced and to wear a mask. This means not receiving hugs whilst in the 

Centre. 

Children 

❖ Until a new team is established, we are unable to provide children’s church. 

Children need to stay in the service and be supervised by their parent/carers at 

all times. Reminder: this building is accessible to the public! 

GDPR (General Data Protection Regulation) 

❖ All services will be live streamed – please let us know if you DO NOT want to be 

featured in the videos 

 



 

 

!!Children’s Ministry!! 

Whether you have previously ministered to our children 

 or you are a newly interested volunteer,  

We very recently had a zoom meeting to discuss the Children’s Church at 
WCC! 

This was the first of two planned meetings! The second meeting will be 
to invite all parents and caregivers. We value your thoughts and ideas 

and are very interested in you being a part of the vision for WCC’s 
children’s ministry. We want it to be inclusive to all.  

If you missed the first meeting but are still interested in volunteering, 
please let us know by contacting Verena.  

We all need to be supportive and be willing  

to invest in our children’s ministry if we want to be a church 
that welcomes families! 

 

Please be praying over this ministry for our children, over their     
parents/ caregivers, and over all those who will have the privilege of 

ministering to our children and their families. 

From Pastor Kelly& The Leadership Team 

 
 

 

 



 

EVERY SUNDAY 4PM 

 

EVERY WEDNESDAY 8PM 

  

 

YOU WILL BE BLESSED AND 
EMPOWERED BY JOINING 

TOGETHER IN PRAYER WITH 
THE SAINTS 

 

 

EVERY THURSDAY 7PM 

  

 

PLEASE CONTACT 
 

INFO@WOOLWICHCCHURCH.ORG 

 

FOR DETAILS 

 

 

 

 

SATURDAYS 
NEXT DATES    28th August,  

11th, 25th September    10AM 

mailto:info@woolwichcchurch.org


 

 

 

 

Be encouraged, comforted and knit 
together in love. grow in the knowledge of 

Christ, abound in health, wealth and 
peace that passes understanding/ 

Colossians 2:2 

You will receive 

the blessed Word of the Lord 

to strengthen your faith, 

refresh you and help you grow 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

o Les Smith - 2nd September 

o Mitzi Myrie – 3rd September 

o Sarah – 5th September 

o Jude – 8th September  

o Seun Ayinla – 15th Sep 

o Jo Tetteh – 21st Sep 

o Ricky & Anina – 1st Sep 

o Shan & Gail 

o Mitzi & Patrick 

o Len & Brenda 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GIVING TITHES AND OFFERINGS 

During the absence of physical meetings, many of you have continued to give  via 

online banking directly to the WCC bank account. This has been one of the 

positive effects of the pandemic: it has made financial accounting much more 

effective and more secure. If you have been wanting to give to the ministry of 

Woolwich Community Church and have not been able to give online, please speak 

to Verena. We will have an offering basket at the hall, when we get back to 

meeting physically, but please make every effort to give online, if at all possible. 

I would also like to remind everyone that we would love you to fill out a  

Gift Aid  declaration if you give to WCC and pay tax.  

WCC can claim back 25p for every £1 pound that you give 

Thank you very much to all of you who give to the work of God by giving your 

tithes and offering as  part of your worship. 

And God is able to bless you abundantly, so that in all things at all times, 
having all that you need, you will abound in every good work. 

(2 Corinthians 9:8) 

 

 

 

Would you like to adopt a cat? 

 

 

 

 

Please contact Elaine Youngs if you are interested 

https://dailyverses.net/2-corinthians/9/8


 

 

 


